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Consultation on Admissions Policy 2022 – 2023 

 
 

 
The Local Governing Body of The Sacred Heart Language College are currently consulting on their 
admissions policy for admission to the school in September 2022. 
 
 
The key change to our admissions policy that are proposed are in relation to other schools 

within our Academy Trust.  They are: 

• As a multi-academy trust preference given in criterion 2 to baptised Catholic girls with a  
 
Certificate of Catholic Practice who are currently attending primary schools within the Blessed 
  
Holy Family Catholic Academy Trust (St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, St George’s 
 
Catholic Primary School and St John Fisher Catholic Primary School). 

 
 

• In criterion 6 preference being given to other girls who are currently attending primary 

schools within the Blessed Holy Family Catholic Academy Trust who do not fulfil criterion 2. 

 

This consultation runs for 7 weeks from Monday 23 November 2020 until 8 January 2021.  If you 

wish to comment on these proposed changes you can do so by post marked admission - for the 

attention of the Clerk to the Governing Body or email enquiries@tshlc.harrow.sch.uk marked 

admissions - for the attention of the Clerk to the Governing Body. 
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